
Privacy Notice  

The Isle of Wight Council in administering the Isle of Wight Local Government 

Pension Scheme has a specific Data Protection Policy to its members. This explains 

how personal information is obtained and going to be used, what it is used for, who it 

might be shared with and why, and for how long it is kept.  

The information you provide helps us to provide you with a pension service and to 

make sure that we meet our legal duties and responsibilities.  

The Isle of Wight Council is required by law to protect the public funds it administers. 

It may share information provided to it with other bodies responsible for auditing or 

administering public funds, in order to prevent and detect fraud. The Cabinet Office 

is responsible for carrying out data matching exercises and we are required to 

provide particular sets of data to the Minister for the Cabinet Office for matching for 

each exercise, as detailed on the GOV.UK website.  

National Fraud Initiative - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) 

You can view the Isle of Wight Council privacy notice at the following link.  

Privacy notice (iow.gov.uk) 

 

https://www.iow.gov.uk/about-us/legal/privacy-notice/

